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DATE: April 23,2015

TO: Ken Komiske, Director of Utilities
Jeff Bryant, City Attorney

FROM: Brenda Hall, City Clerll}/%y

SUBJECT:  Claim from Southwestern Bell Telephone d/b/a AT&T Oklahoma

I am in receipt of a claim from Southwestern Bell Telephone d/b/a AT&T Oklahoma in
an undetermined amount for damages incurred to a cable due to their claim that on
February 9, 2015, Line Maintenance employees damaged the cable while installing or
repairing a waterline at 2732 Cimarron Road.

Ken, T would appreciate your checking with your staff regarding verification of the
problem. Please report your findings by written memorandum to me with a copy to Jeff.

Jeff, as soon as you are able to determine if the City has any liability in this matter, please
notify my office if this will be paid administratively.
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